

HANDOUT 1

Read the information about Tom, Sophie and Leo who live in Manchester. Then answer the questions.



1 Tom

I'm 14. I to Manchester Grammar School. I one sister and two brothers. I at a music shop three nights a week after school. I 15 euros for each evening. It's not much money but all my friends into the shop. I want to be a DJ when I leave school.



2 Sophie

I'm 15. I to my local secondary school. I 15 euros every week from my mum. I work in a shop on Saturdays and I 20 euros. Most weeks I get another 5 euros from my gran. I my money on clothes, going out and CDs. Oh, and mobile phone top-ups, of course. My hobby is horse riding. My dad pays for my lessons. I sometimes a magazine about horses.



3 Leo

I'm 15. I to the Grammar School. My parents give me lots of money. I my clothes, CDs, sport equipment, phone and other stuff – but my parents pay. I 50 euros a week to spend how I like. I tennis and squash most evenings after school and sometimes I at the gym. I'd like to be a professional tennis player.

Match these sets of words to the correct person. Write the numbers (1, 2, 3) in the boxes

choose go
get play
work out

come earn
go have
work

buy earn
go get
spend

Read a thousand books, and your words will flow like a river.

FABIAN CHAVEZ P.

Read the stories again. Answer these questions.

Where does Tom go to school?

Where does he work?

How much does he earn each week?

Who comes into the music shop?

Who gets the most money each week?



Read about Sophie. What does she spend her money on? Put an X in the boxes.

clothes sweets make-up
cinema swimming CDs
going out horse riding
magazines phone top-ups
books



Read a thousand books, and your words will flow like a river.

FABIAN CHAVEZ P.